It should shame Ministers that only
three tower blocks with dangerous
cladding have been replaced — Healey

John Healey MP, Labour’s Shadow Housing Secretary, commenting on new figures
showing that since the Grenfell Tower fire only three other tower blocks have
had flammable cladding replaced, said:

“More than seven months after the Grenfell Tower fire, it should shame
Ministers that only three tower blocks with dangerous cladding have been
replaced.

“Ministers have been off the pace at every stage in their response to the
terrible fire at Grenfell Tower.

“Only one in four Grenfell survivors have a new permanent home, the
Government still can’t confirm how many high-rise buildings are unsafe and
Ministers are refusing to help with any funding for essential fire safety
work in the blocks they do know are dangerous. It’s simply not good enough.”
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